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Dear Parents, 

We have a lovely array of foods that have been donated to the Plymouth Food Bank and they will be sent off 

at the end of October.  If you find any extra long life food stuffs and want to donate, then please do so on 

Monday 29th October.  In assembly the children have been talking about sharing the harvest gifts and we had 

an interesting assembly today about where foods are grown or found.  Thank you for your donations which 

will be used in Plymouth to feed families currently in need.  Food vouchers to access the Food Bank are 

available from your GP and Social Services and not from school. 

Some Changes 

Oak Class will be supported by Miss Heaton until Miss Easton fully recovers from her operation on her foot.  

Mrs Smith is now off on maternity leave and Miss Strong, who has been teaching in Poplar Class, will be 

replacing her this term. 

Once a week take a peek  

Half term is a good time to remind you about checking your child’s hair for headlice and to keep up the 

practice of ‘once a week, take a peek’.  Please treat any lice or nits found and check all family members too.  

There are various treatments available and regular checking is to be recommended. 

Half term break 

School will now be closed for the half term break with children and staff returning on Monday 29th October.  

I do hope that you all have a pleasant holiday and that the children return to school ready for the next step in 

their learning adventure. 

Parents’ evenings 

Please be reminded that staff are running parents’ evening on 6th and 7th November.  We encourage parents to 

book an appointment together but if relations between yourselves are extremely difficult, we can offer 

separate appointments on different nights or over the phone if you are a parent not living in the Plymouth 

area.  Please contact school if you have such a need or just fill in the reply parents’ evening slip in the normal 

way. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

          
Head Teacher 
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